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From: Betsy B
To: TSP comments
Subject: Public Comment in SUPPORT of the Audubon Society of Lincoln City"s Two Proposals
Date: Saturday, March 27, 2021 9:04:32 AM


Dear Members of the Rocky Habitat Working Group,


I am writing to SUPPORT the Audubon Society of Lincoln City's proposals for CAPE
LOOKOUT and CAPE FOULWEATHER designations. 


I have hiked at both locations several times and was delighted to see the variety of marine life,
birds and mammals. It is always an authentic, thrilling and meaningful experience. Please help
conserve these areas for future generations.


Sincerely,


Betsy Bredau
P.O. Box 132
Newport, OR 97365
(503) 636-1406
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